From: I

Sent: 13 December 2021 21:00

To: Jonathan McClue

Cc: —; Richard Limbrick

Subject: RE: Consultee letter for Planning Application: 2021/0524/L and2021/1534/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take
extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note
there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Hello Jonathan,

Many thanks for your email. Having looked at the revised drawings I can confirm, on behalf of the
Committee, that these changes would address our objections.

We would be happy to change our comment to "No Objection" as a result.
I hope this quick response assists.

kind regards

Luisa

on behalf of CTCAAC

--- Original message ---
Subject: RE: Consultee letter for Planning Application: 2021/0524/L and2021/1534/P

From: Jonathan McClue
To:

Cc: [ . R <hard Limbrick
]

Date: Monday, 13/12/2021 5:46 PM

Hi Luisa

Thank you for your comments below (and attached) to these applications. Mark has unfortunately
left the Council and we are seeking to reallocate this application to a new officer. The architect has
seen your objection and in response has amended to ground floor proposals to omit the
enlargements of the structural openings.

Please see attached revised existing plan DEL-EX-GA-02a which omits the areas shown as being
demolished, and DEL-PL-GA-02a which shows the ground floor plan as retained as existing.
Hopefully this addresses your objection? We will need to review the other works and ask for a
Conservation Officer’s opinion before making a recommendation.

Kind regards



